Dear Students,
Greetings from King Sejong Institute Patna.

We, in collaboration with A. N. College, Patna, are accepting
admissions to the Korean Language, and Korean Culture Course for
the upcoming March to June batch till 15th Feb.

Course Registration Link: https://forms.gle/wahngCXrty8cALQi7

We would like you to join our Korean Language and Korean Culture
Courses.

Also, kindly take the Korean Language and Culture Class survey via
the QR code given on the pamphlet linked together since your
interests matter the most to us. The survey will also sign you up for
a lucky draw as you fill out and submit it.

Lucky Draw QR Pamphlet:

https://drive.google.com/file/d/19iXxp9ipHOPgLAmMyQtOERNz-
DKes9SqY

We will be contacting you for your gift if you are a winner!
Thanks & Regards,

King Sejong Institute Patna.



